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Board of Forestry and Fire Protection

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

[bookmark: _Hlk77673502]“Meadows and Wet Areas, and Cutover Land Amendments”

 Board of Forestry and Fire Protection
Title 14 of the California Code of Regulations
[bookmark: _Hlk69816915]Division 1.5, Chapter 4,
[bookmark: _Hlk42085059]Subchapters 1, 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7
Amend §§ 895.1, 906, 912.7 (932.7, 952.7), 912.9 (932.9, 952.9), 913.4 (933.4, 953.4), 916.3 (936.3, 956.3), 921.4 (961.4), 923.1 (943.1, 963.1), 923.4 (943.4, 963.4), 927.10 (953.7 953.12), 1027.1, 1034, 1038.4, 1051, 1051.4, 1072.4, 1090.5, 1092.09, 1094.6, and 1094.8

[Notice Published in the California Regulatory Notice Register March 4, 2022]

CORRECTION TO THE DATE AND LOCATION OF PUBLIC HEARING
On March 20, 2020, the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection (Board) published the Notice of Proposed Action regarding “Meadows and Wet Areas, and Cutover Land Amendments 2022”. The Board is hereby correcting the public comment period, and location and date that the public hearing will be held as published within that Notice of Proposed Action. 

Within the previously published Notice of Proposed Action, the location of the public hearing was identified as via the virtual meeting platform of GoToWebinar on May 4, 2022. The hearing has been re-scheduled and re-located. The revised hearing will be conducted on May 5, 2022, at the Board’s regularly scheduled meeting commencing at 9:00 a.m., at the Natural Resources Building Auditorium, 715 P Street, Sacramento, CA as well as via the virtual meeting platform of GoToWebinar. Due to this change, the written comment period will end at the conclusion of the public hearing on May 5, 2022. All other information contained within the originally published notice remains unchanged.

CONTACT PERSON
Any questions regarding the re-scheduling of the public hearing, requests for copies of the proposed text of the regulations, the Initial Statement of Reasons, modified text of the regulations and any questions regarding the substance of the proposed action may be directed to:

Board of Forestry and Fire Protection
Attn: Jane Van Susteren
Regulations Coordinator
P.O. Box 944246
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460
Telephone: (916) 619-9795

The designated backup person in the event Ms. Van Susteren is not available is Eric Hedge, Regulations Program Manager for the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection. Mr. Hedge may be contacted at the above address or by phone at (916) 902-5048.
The Board’s mission is to lead California in developing policies and programs that serve the public interest in environmentally, economically, and socially sustainable management of forest and rangelands, and a fire protection system that protects and serves the people of the state.
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